
From: Student Leadership and Campus Engagement  
Sent: Wednesday, May 09, 2018 3:36 PM 
Subject: Three things for May 9 
 
Three things for ([date]) 

 

Welcome To Dickinson 
 

   

 

 

Here's your weekly list of three things to do to prepare for Dickinson. 
 

 

Find Answers to Your Questions 

Use the Frequently Asked Questions page to navigate some of the common questions 

posed by incoming students. It covers topics like what kind of computer you should 

bring, when you will find out your roommate assignment and everything in between. 

 

 

Know Your Accommodation Options 

Do you have an IEP, a 504 or eligibility for accommodations? Know your options! Even if 

you're not sure about using accommodations at Dickinson, email the Office of Disability 

https://mx.technolutions.net/mpss/c/2wA/jM0HAA/t.2hb/UXBQBLKFQEW5BOFnNrN2Qg/h0/Fw6K8tfakQvnQnhAnWpsY4qs09UiwkcWR8-2FnVQ0ZRNAmLY3SjUSaWjnr7i7edBLFG2rXwoc-2BPNjA3QgogV7luL9-2F9-2BWbSlKQNi0XQzMMoy2p2j91d82hDt8ulkvTd4Vj1eLHud2pzXLTQscDTCVqQw-3D-3D


Services at disabilityservices@dickinson.edu or go to the ODS website to confidentially 

learn more. You'll be glad you did! 

 

 

Get Ready for Adventure 

Review the list of 2018 Pre-Orientation Adventure Programs! Registration is first-come, 

first-served and will open May 15. 

Start your Dickinson experience off strong with these important action items, and watch 

for three more next week! Reach out to slce@dickinson.edu anytime if you have 

questions, or post them to the Class of 2022 Facebook page. 

Respectfully, 

Josh Eisenberg 

Assistant Dean of Student Leadership and New Student Programs 

 

P.S. Did you miss the previous "three things" email? All messages will be available on 

our archive page. 
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